Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

December 28, 2006

MEMORANDUM FOR INGRID KOLB
DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT

FROM: ﬁf&lﬂj K%P%\\H ,

DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF PROCUREMENT AND
ASSISTANCE MANAGEMENT

SUBIJECT: ACTION: Directives Certification Statement

DISCUSSION DOE Order 350.2 has been reviewed by my organization and is
deemed to comply with related Departmental Directives,
Secretarial Delegation, organizational structure, budget
guidelines, rules, regulations, standards, OMB guidance,
relevant memorandums of understanding and public laws.

In addition, this Directive is not found to cause undo burden,
1.e., cost impacts, prescriptive, redundant, and excessive
reporting requirements, on Departmental Elements and
contractors.

I certify that this Directive is accurate and continues to be
relevant and appropriate for use by the Department. If you have
any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Scott
Geary of my staff, on (202) 287-1507.
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